
Date: 2022-10-12

FCC ID: H4IUD2401T

To the attention of
Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division

Confidentiality Request

Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the commission’s rules, we request
short-term confidential treatment for the following information until
2023/2/1 in order to ensure sensitive business information remains confidential
until the actual marketing of the device:

External photos
Test Setup photos
User’s manual
Internal Photos

Sincerely yours,

-----------------------------------

Chris Chuang/ EMC/Safety Engineer
Lite-On Technology Corporation
Tel: 886-2-8798-2888 Ext 3248
Fax: 886-2-8793-6852
E-Mail: Chris.Chuang@liteon.com


